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 Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome back to the second term of year 1! We hope you all had a wonderful 

half term break. We are looking forward to getting stuck in with the learning 

we have planned for this term.  

Reading - Please ensure you are reading with your children at least three 

times a week and share books every day. Please record this in contact books.  

In term 1 we will be learning about: 

English – Rapunzel   - Narrative and instructional 

writing 

Phonics – New phase 5 sounds being taught. Please 

keep an eye out for phonics info on Dojo 

Maths – Addition and subtraction  

Geography – Toys from the past 

Science – Materials  

RE - What does Christmas matter to Christians? 

PE – Dance  

ICT – Digital Painting   

 

 

Reminders:  

• PE days are Tuesday and Friday  

• Please could contact books be in school every day. 

• Remember to check Class Dojo for updates and 
pictures of what we have been up to. 

 

Uniform 

On PE days, the children should come in in their kits and 

wear them all day. NO earrings are to be worn during 

PE, they are not allowed to be taped by staff in school, 

please ensure your child can take them out themselves, 

they are taped at home or that they do not wear them 

at all. Thank you.  

Our New Text!  

 

 

 

 

Home Learning  

English - This term we are looking at the book Rapunzel. 

Please dig out any traditional tales you have at home and 

read them with your child. Please discuss the repetition and 

phrases often used in these texts.  

Spelling – Please continue to check dojo for spelling lists to 

practise at home.  

Maths – Addition and subtraction within 10. Please practise 

some shape recognition with your child. This can be done as 

a shape hunt around the house or on a car journey home.  

 

 

 

 Nativity: 

This term we will be rehearsing and performing our Nativity! We 

will be learning lots of songs this year and later in the term we will 

making parts of our costumes.  

We will also be sending you a note on Dojo asking for clothing 

suitable to match the costumes we make in school.  

 

 

 Contact:  

Please feel free to contact me via Dojo 

whenever you need to or speak to me 

on the gate at the end of the day.   


